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RE: INVITATION: FOREST CARBON INVENTORY TRAINING

1 message

Paula Vila <pvila@conservation.org> Tue, Jan 3, 2023 at 2:08 PM
To: ARDTS MIMAROPA <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>

Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Ma’am/Sir,

Happy New Year!

This refers to the invitation letter we sent on December 21, 2022 with document number: E-2022-100277. May we inquire if
Director Claudio or Assistant Director Landrito has assigned a representative who will participate in the training?

As we are booking plane tickets and finalizing logistics, we hope to receive your feedback on or before January 4, 2023 at 3
pm for us to facilitate the selected staff’s travel arrangements.

Maraming salamat po,

Paula Patricia Vila

National Coordinator

Community, Conservation, and Natural Climate Solutions Project
Conservation International — Philippines

M: +63 968 863 4467
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From: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 2:09 PM

To: Paula Vila <pvila@conservation.org>; ARDTS MIMAROPA <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: INVITATION: FOREST CARBON INVENTORY TRAINING

CAUTION: External Email


https://www.conservation.org/philippines
mailto:mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
mailto:pvila@conservation.org
mailto:ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com

Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.

Your concern was immediately forwarded to Office of ARD for Technical Services for review and
appropriate action

For other inquiries/follow-up, you may reach them directly to their email address at:
ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com

Kindly note of the Document Number.: E-2022-100277
Thank you and keep safe.
ROBERT T. PANTI

Database Management Officer
Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA

On Wed, Dec 21, 2022 at 9:14 AM Paula Vila <pvila@conservation.org> wrote:

Dear Director Claudio,

Greetings!

As part of our capacity development initiative, we would like to invite you to the forest carbon inventory training that will
be conducted by Conservation International Philippines, under the Community, Conservation, and Natural Climate
Solutions (CCNCS): Mantalingahan Landscape Conservation Project. This training aims to capacitate community and
government partners in forest inventory techniques that would be useful for carbon plot monitoring and validation. It will
involve a one-day classroom session and a three-day field training that will be conducted in select terrestrial and mangrove
forests in the municipalities of Brooke’s Point and Rizal, Palawan.

This four-day training will be held on January 11-14, 2023 at Maruyog Farms and Garden Resort, Brooke’s Point,
Palawan. Attached is the invitation letter for more information. For any questions, please do not hesitate to reach us by
replying to this email or by contacting me at 09688634467.

We appreciate your continued support, and we look forward to your participation.

Sincerely,

Paula Patricia Vila

National Coordinator

Community, Conservation, and Natural Climate Solutions Project

Conservation International — Philippines
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